
I have learned that Chewy.com, a rapidly growing online company that sells all sorts of items 
related to pets, is likely the company considering the intersection of I-94 and County K in 
northern Racine County for a distribution center.   The site was the subject of a recent closed 
door meeting of local and Racine County officials amid rumors that the site was connected to the 
proposed Foxconn development.  The Chewy.com deal is not finalized and may not materialize 
but Chewy  evidently is the large retailer interested in the site.  If built, the distribution center 
would rival the size of the Amazon facility in Kenosha County. 
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